

"THE SCOOP"

"STAY IN THE LOOP AT TCS & READ THE SCOOP!"

Part 3

Some of you missed a great meeting October 16. One of our Parent Reps brought in several boxes of Tim Horton goodies & Mrs. Carson supplied amazing mints!

Thank you to everyone who has been reading the SCOOP. It is a great way for you to find out a few things about TCS & how things work. If you have question you need answered contact an executive member or the office & we will get it in the next edition!

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS

Q: When are parent teacher Interviews?

A: Wednesday Oct. 18 & Thursday Nov. 9 from 4:30 til 7:30. K-5 parents need an appointment time so fill in your forms! All other teachers will be set up in the gym & are available on a first come first seen basis.

Q: Why should I come to the interview night?

A: Attending parent teacher interviews with your child are a great way to ensure there are no surprises on the report cards, show your child you are interested in what they are learning, learn about upcoming classroom events.

Q. Who won the junior high soccer fun day tournament?

A: The grade TCS grade 9 team was undefeated and brought home a gold! In the second division the TCS grade 8 team was beat in the finals by LTIS and brought home silver!! The TCS grade 7 team played hard all day with only 1 sub. They can't wait til next year.

Q: What is one of the major expenses of a fieldtrip?

A: TRANSPORTATION.

Q: How can we bring the cost down?

A: By having parent volunteer drivers. You cannot drive the big yellow school bus, but by completing some paperwork & a few things online you can drive the fancy white buses that the school owns! You get to attend the fieldtrip, spend time with your child, & help ensure that our staff members are providing the best possible education to our kids as they can by being in the classrooms instead of behind the wheel!

Q: Are there any upcoming trips that a driver is needed for?

A: YES. The elementary kids will be going to the public library, The junior high Volleyball teams will be playing in Boyle & Smoky Lake, skating at the local arena is on the calendar. Please take the time & help out. The kids will appreciate it. Contact the office or Mr.Gross.

Q: Will there be any parent information sessions this year at TCS?

A: Yes. School Council just discussed hosting a few information sessions for parents. Some ideas were: Drug awareness, mental health & social media. Contact us if you have an idea for other things you want to learn about.